
In April 2020, Arab Women Organization (AWO) and Food & 
Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO) have 
collaborated in launching the “Competition for: Innovations to 
Empower Rural Women in the Arab Region through a Mobile 
Application”, with an aim of acknowledging and supporting 
mobile-based applications from ICT developers in the Arab region that 
respond to the needs of rural women and address the challenges faced 
by rural women particularly farmers and agricultural workers.
The competitors were asked to provide a prototype, based on interactive 
Videos and audios.
In September 2020, AWO has officially announced the results of the 
competition.


